COPY
LLOYD S REGIGTTIR OF SIIIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: RO Yal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

26th February, 1962,

Dear Cirs,
Motorehip "“AUGUSTENBURG".

With reference to your letter of the 16th
instant, I have reised the auestion of the examinatidn
of the port and starboard Nos. 1 and 2 top ends with
the Surveyor at New Orleans, who has now cabled to say
that these parts were not examined by him, Please
inform the Owners accordingly, and make arrangements
with them for the Continuous Survey of the machinery to
be completed by the inspection of these items,

Yours faithfully,

"‘:§°a1in§78‘§‘REgister
s FOuNdation
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The Surveyors,
HAMBURG .




